

Please join us for an opportunity to strengthen Colorado's early childhood system. Make your voice heard to ensure your family has access to the programs and supports you need to give your child a strong start!

## Who:

Parents and caregivers of children birth to five years old

## Where and When:

Choose the conversation that's most convenient for you!

**Pueblo** Public Library

Wednesday, July 24, 5:30-7 p.m

**Denver** Tri-County Health Department, Westminster

**Thursday, July 25**, 5:30-7 p.m.

La Junta, Woodruff Memorial Library

**Monday, July 29**, 5:15-6:45 p.m.

**Greeley**, Farr Regional Library

**Tuesday, July 30**, 5:30-7 p.m.

**Durango** Public Library

**Wednesday, July 31**, 5:30-7 p.m.

Steamboat Springs,

Thursday, August 1, 5:30-7 p.m.

Bud Werner Library **Haxtun** Community Center

Monday, August 5, 5:30-7 p.m.

**Grand Junction**, Mesa County Health and Human Services Building

**Tuesday, August 6**, 5:30-7 p.m.

**Your Computer**, Zoom call-in information forthcoming

Thursday, August 8, 5-6:15 p.m.

Please RSVP using this link: colo.health/earlychildhood

¿Quieres unirte a un grupo de enfoque en español? Por favor responda aquí: colo.health/primerainfancia

The project described is supported by the Preschool Development Grant Birth through Five Initiative (PDG B-5), Grant Number 90TP0009-01-00, from the Office of Child Care, Administration for Children and Families, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. Its contents are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of the Office of Child Care, the Administration for Children and Families, or the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.



## **Details:**

★ Parents and caregivers receive a \$30 Amazon gift card





The Colorado Department of Human Services has contracted with the Colorado Health Institute to conduct focus groups with Coloradans. Your feedback is important and will inform the state's five-year strategic plan.

For more information, contact Nina Bastian

bastiann@colorado healthinstitute.org